

April 14, 2025

Dear Residents:

We hope this message finds you well.

We would like to inform you of the results of the 2025 Organizational Meeting of the Board of Directors. The following individuals have been elected to serve in the roles listed below:

President: Debra Shovlin

Vice President: Theresa Sutton

Secretary: Gregg Markey Treasurer: Ron Tagliabue

Member At Large: Scott Kavana

We appreciate the dedication of these individuals who have volunteered their time to help guide the community. We look forward to a productive year ahead and thank all homeowners for their continued support.